
Hi, having an Airbnb has helped my family a ton. I experienced a job loss in 2022 and the only 

thing that produced income for my family was my short term rental. My wife was in grad school 

and I was jobless. Please reconsider the short term ban and think about the families. Short term 

rentals also allow visitors to explore our beautiful state. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Derik Jones 


